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To: BEP Recipients and Program Partners                                                       Notice:  BEP-17-91 
From: IHCDA Asset Preservation Department  
Date: April 17, 2017    
Re: Blight Elimination Program (“BEP”) – Monthly and Quarterly Reporting – All Divisions 
 
 
Please note the following clarifications of Notice BEP-17-85 dated February 21, 2017 regarding 
Monthly and Quarterly BEP reporting: 
 

• Reports are due by 5 PM Eastern Time on the due dates provided in Notice BEP-17-85 

• Reports should be emailed to Kevin Reeves at KReeves1@ihcda.IN.gov 

• Recipients that continually submit reports after the due date may have their IHCDAOnline 
claims portal closed until such time as ALL reports are brought current 

 
Please refer Notice BEP-17-85 posted at www.877gethope.org/blight for specific instructions, 
reporting forms, and schedule of reporting due dates.  
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